
 

 

 
6th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents,   
 
Rencombe College Concert 
 
Rencombe College is hosting a special free concert for Year 3 and 4 pupils on Monday 
21st October 2019. The English Touring Opera’s will be performing ‘Laika, the Space 
Dog.’ Minchinhampton have been able to secure enough tickets for all of Year 3/4 to attend.  
The trip will take place within the school day. 
 
We appreciate there have been a plethora of trips this term for Year 3/4. Given what a great 
opportunity these concerts present and given the concert was free, we felt we couldn’t pass up 
on it.  
 
We will hold the cost per child of travelling to Rencombe at £2.00. We know the costs of trips 
can be problematic for all of us at sometimes and especially in this case, given the number of 
recent trips. Please do not hesitate to let Mrs Bennett or Mr Moss know if you need to discuss 
the cost. We completely understand and can always find a way forward. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return to the school office by Friday 27th  September  
Due to the recent changes in GDPR the personal information you have provided will be held in 
the school office until the school trip has taken place.  After this time any information you have 
provided will be securely shredded. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
Mr Moss  

----------------------------------------------- 
 

I give/do not give permission for my child/children  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………to attend the trip to Rencombe on Monday 21st October 2019.  
 
 
I do/do not enclose a payment of £5.00   
 
 
My child will need a lunch provided (Free school meals only) 
 



 

 

 

Signature………………………………………………… 
 
 
Date………………………………………………………. 
 


